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Talk About a Book 

What was the book 
about? Describe the plot 
in a few sentences (but 
don’t give away the 
ending). 
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Talk About a Book 

What was your 
favourite part of 
the story? Why did 
you like this part? 
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Talk About a Book 

Who are the main 
characters? Tell us 
about them. What 
happens to them in 
the story? 
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Talk About a Book 

Did you feel as if you 
were looking through 
the main character’s 
eyes? Could you 
empathise with what 
was happening to them? 
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Talk About a Book 

What sort of book was 
it? Was it a picture 
book, a fact book, a 
novel, a fantasy book, a 
time travel book, a 
historical novel etc? 
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Talk About a Book 

Were there 
illustrations in the 
book? Did they help 

the story or did they 
distract from it? 
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Talk About a Book 

From whose Point of 
View (POV) is the 
story told? Does the 
Point of View change 
during the story? 
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Talk About a Book 

What surprised you 
in the story? What 
happened that you 
were not expecting? 
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Talk About a Book 

What was the most 
memorable part of the 
book for you? What was 
the stand-out moment 
that will stay in your 
memory for a long while? 
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Talk About a Book 

What moral or lesson 
did you learn from the 
story? Did anything 
happen that you could 
connect with your own 
life? 
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Talk About a Book 

Did you like the 
book? Why/why 
not? What was 
good/not good about 
it? 
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Talk About a Book 

Did any parts of the 
book make you laugh 
out loud? Which 
ones? 
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Talk About a Book 

Would you recommend this 
book to a friend? 
Why/why not? What sort 
of people would like this 
book? For what age group 
would you recommend this 
book? 
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Talk About a Book 

Would you read other 
books in this series? 
Why/why not? Would 
you read other books by 
this author? Why/why 
not? 
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Talk About a Book 

What do you think will 
happen in the next 
book? What will 
happen to the main 
character? 
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Talk About a Book 

Did you make connections 
with any other books 
that you have read or 
anything that has 
happened to you in your 
life? 



© Seomra Ranga 2020 www.seomraranga.com 

Talk About a Book 

Did the book leave you 
with any unanswered 
questions at the end? 
What else would like 
to have known? 
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Talk About a Book 

What images did the 
book create in your 
mind? What incidents 
could you picture 
vividly in your mind?  
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